
Dear Whanau, 

Reremoana School Move-a-thon

Every second year we do an ‘athon’ as a major fundraiser as well as a learning opportunity linked to
our curriculum - you might remember 2022’s Spell-athon. This year we are doing a Move-athon! For 2
weeks our students will be stepping, jumping, dancing, running and moving through this Move-a-thon
to get fit, active, and support our school. Funds raised by this super active and fun Move-athon will be
put towards wet day board games for the classrooms to ease those rainy lunchtimes, as well as our
big new project: a carved waharoa for the entrance to our school that pays respect to our mana
whenua, the history and name of our school, and celebrate our cultural diversity. By supporting this
fundraiser you are encouraging our tamariki to be active, have some fun, and also making our school
be a better place for all our students. Thank you for supporting Reremoana School.

How does a Move-athon work? Students will set a goal that requires them to move more than they
usually do, over a 2 week period, 5-18th August. Over these 2 weeks they will record their moving
activity on the log sheet that has come home with this notice. There will be activities before and after
school and during break times for students to opt into. Keep an eye on HERO and Facebook for
information about some community based activities/after school activities. On Friday 16th August we’ll
have a grand Move-athon event at school with lots of fun movement activities for students to
participate in and to help them reach their goal.

How does the fundraising work? This year we have, once again, partnered with online fundraising
company Go Raise It so students can collect sponsorship.  Collecting sponsorship online makes it super
easy for everyone - no more door knocking, your child can collect more donations from further afield
(friends & family living overseas, work colleagues etc) and no need to worry about handling cash!

How do I sign my child up to fundraise online? Each child can sign up for their very own fundraising
web page to send out to collect online sponsorship from anyone, anywhere!

Just go to our Fundraising Hub page at: https://reremoanaschoolmoveathon.raiseit.co.nz/

Or use the QR Code to visit the hub page:

Click on the SETUP A FUNDRAISING PAGE button

If you need any help email help@raiseitfundraising.com for direct
assistance

Multiple children in your family? No problem, all children can sit under
the same email address. You’ll find a button to set up another page
while logged in to the fundraising account you created first.

Prizes: We have a great range of fundraising prizes available including spot prizes and overall
fundraising prizes for hubs and individuals.
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Next week we’ll start giving out spot prizes for those who have set up a fundraising page and started
getting donations. There will be spot prize draws throughout our Move-athon.

Grand Prize draw: Everyone who raises over $50 goes into the prize draw - 1 ticket for every $50 dollars
raised. Raise $50 AND reach your goal of movement hours and get 2 tickets. Every extra $50 raised
gets you an extra ticket e.g. raise $200 and reach your goal of movement hours and 5 tickets!

Highest Fundraisers:
1st place - $200 voucher of your choice
2nd place - $150 voucher of your choice
3rd place - $100 voucher of your choice

Hub Prize:
The hub that raises the most* gets TO DESIGN THEIR OWN REWARD!﻿
Maybe a PJ day with movies and an ice cream sundae bar - YOUR HUB GETS TO DECIDE!
*Winning hub will be worked out proportionally using student numbers

Kindest regards,

Julie Cowan

Principal

Reremoana School


